Burke Ward Public School

PO Box 678

BROKEN HILL NSW 2880
Phone: (08) 8088 4700
ABN: 18 246 198 266

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

This year we will be holding our annual Presentation Night on Wednesday 4'" December 2019 at the
Broken Hill Civic Centre, commencing at 6:00pm.

A rehearsal for proceedings will be held on the morning of Wednesday, 4" December. Those students
requested to attend the rehearsal for are:

Prefects

All year 6 students

Band and senior choir members

Dance group members

Aboriginal Girls’ Dance Group members

Students will be transported to the Broken Hill Civic Centre by bus at no charge. Students will be leaving
at 9:00am and return to school before lunch. Dance groups will leave a little later and return to school by
12:30pm.

All students are expected to be dressed in full summer school uniform on Presentation Night.

e Boys — school polo top, grey shorts, black shoes and white/grey socks

e Girls — school polo top and shorts or dress, black shoes and white socks
Band, choir and dance members will be informed by Mrs Robins, Miss Rawlins, Mrs Pascoe, Miss Crowe
and Cindy about additional clothing requirements for the night.

Please place your permission note in the marked box in the front office by Friday 29'" November 2019.

Sharon Kelly
Presentation Night Coordinator

Presentation Night Rehearsal 2019

| give permission for my child of class to attend the

Presentation Night rehearsal at the Broken Hill Civic Centre on Wednesday 4" December 2019. |

understand that my child will travel to and from the venue by bus (school to cover cost).

Signed Date
(Parent/Caregiver)

Please return permission note by Friday 29" November 2019




